
 
May 17, 2024 

 
To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Change in Disclosures) Notice Regarding Acquisition of Shares of Evergreen Engineering 

& Construction Pte. Ltd. (As a New Subsidiary) 

 

 

Along with the second acquisition of shares of Evergreen Engineering & Construction Pte. Ltd. on May 

7, 2024, we announce partial changes made to the “Notice Regarding the Acquisition of Shares 

(Subsidiarization) of Evergreen Engineering & Construction Pte. Ltd.,” which was made public on 

November 18, 2021. 

 

１． Details of the Change 

4. Number of shares acquired, acquisition price, and shares owned before and after acquisition 

（３） Acquisition price 

[Before change]  Undisclosed under a confidentiality agreement. 

[After change]  1st acquisition: 32,000,000 Singapore dollars (2,762,880,000 yen) 

2nd acquisition: 24,049,000 Singapore dollars (2,764,682,000 yen) 

 

２． Reason for the Change 

The acquisition prices of shares have been undisclosed under a confidentiality agreement. However, we 

have decided to disclose them to protect investors in accordance with the “FY 2022 Securities Report 

Review Results and Points to Note on the Basis of Review Results”*1, which was publicly announced by the 

Policy and Markets Bureau of the Financial Services Agency on March 24, 2023. 

 

 

End of Document 

 

 

 
 
Disclaimer: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. 
In the event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original 
shall prevail.  
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*1 Excerpt from a document issued by the chief securities inspector at the Kanto Finance Bureau: “To keep information undisclosed 

on the grounds of a confidentiality clause or a request from a relevant party is inappropriate regarding investor protection.” 


